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April 2025 
 
Wildlife Club- FS, Years 1 and 2 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of the school’s enriching curriculum Miss Sutton will be delivering a Wildlife Club after school for 
Summer term! Pupils will learn about different wildlife and how we look after them. We will go on on 
walks around the school grounds looking for different wildlife and create things to help the wildlife in our 
area!. 
 
The club aims to encourage economic awareness, gardening, nature and social skills.  
 
This club will take place 15.20 – 16.20 each week, starting Monday 28th April and finishing on Monday 
7th July 2025 (no club 5th May *Bank Holiday) 
 
There are 14 places available and will be offered on a first come, first served basis. This is managed by 
Arbor and when the club becomes full, you will no longer be able to book a place. Booking opens at on 
Wednesday 2nd April and closes at on Wednesday 23rd April. If you do NOT make payment, your child will 
not be added to the club. Full payment is required in order to run these clubs. As a school we have to 
cover the costs in order to offer these enrichment opportunities  
 
The cost will be £4.00 per session. The total for 9 sessions is £36.00. 
 
Thank you  
Miss Sutton  
 
 
 
 
 
 


